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Re:  Tioronda/South Avenue Bridge 

  
 
This was last before the City Council at the Workshop on February 26, 2018.  The next day on 
February 27, 2018, the City’s Consulting Bridge Engineer, Barney T. Martin, Jr., PhD, PE, 
transmitted to the City Council visualizations of the latest bridge alternative – a one lane bridge 
with two sidewalks, the presentation made on February 26, 2108 with a dimensioned section of 
the one lane bridge added, and the HAER drawings of the original bridge.  These items are 
attached again. 
 
At this point, before moving forward with additional designs and monies, the Council needs to 
come to a decision on if a bridge is desired and what type of bridge design. 
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